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          SPRAC Annual Yard Sale was November 16, Deb Thoumsin did a great job 

organizing. Thank you everyone who donated to the sale and helped. It was a 

huge success. We also are very grateful that ‘OldThings New” was able to accept 

our leftover donations. 

 The artist featured Benson Location of Cochise College until the end of 

December is Brenda Peo. She has offered to do a raffle of her art work. Tickets will 

be on sale at Endeavor Art Gallery (520) 586-4630. Please get your tickets time is 

running out.  

 December 7th is the SPRAC Open House at the Endeavor Art Gallery. It will 

be from 12:00pm to 2:00pm. Please bring an example of your art to show and tell 

and also a snack to share. Bring your friends. The winner of the “Mini Art Show” 

winner announced and a prize awarded. 

 Hospital Art Change Out is December 9, 12:00pm to 1:00pm and December 

10, 9:00am to 1:00pm. All art must be picked up or in 30 days it will be donated to 

local charities. One piece per person. Looking forward to new art. 

Veda Moline 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 

“Raffle Wall” 

By Brenda Peo 
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                              Events  
 
No Fear Painting Workshop  
Every Sunday afternoon 1pm to 3pm 
At the VFW Hall in Benson    $35                                                                                      
 
Endeavor Gallery Art Share  
December 7, 2024 noon to 2pm 
Holiday Open House everyone is encouraged 
To bring something to share 
 
Amerind Museum and Gallery 
Visit the Amerind Museum website for info. 
 www.amerind.org 

 
 
  
 

 
                                                          
                     
 
                             

                                   

 

Art Circle Fridays  
At Endeavor gallery learning center 
1:30 to 3:30pm 
Bring in a project to work on 
with friends.   
 

 

Hospital Change Out 
December 9 12pm-5pm /December 10 9am-1pm. 
We don’t have room at the gallery to store 
artwork. Any art unclaimed for 30 days will be 
donated to local charities. 
This time only One piece per person. 

Tombstone Art Gallery  
2025 Quilt Show  
For more information  
https://tombstoneartgallery.com/home 
 

December 

Holiday Open house 

December 7, 2024 is our open house 

Artist Share, please bring an example of 

your art and a snack to share. 

Noon to 2pm 

                

                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hours for the Gallery and Gift Shop 

Tuesday thru Friday 10 to 4pm 

Saturday 10 to 2pm   

Corner of 4th and San Pedro  

Benson, AZ                  520-586-4630   

       Be inspired by the season!     

 

 

       Be Inspired by the Season 

***********************************

* 

Attention! 

Help Wanted 
Gallery Docents 

Committee members 

Contact for more info: 

Larraine at 

wildgarden2012@outlook.com 

 

We always welcome members 

to share their special talents.  

If interested in becoming an 

active member for SPRAC 

please contact Mary Lee at 

Bears4588@yahoo.com 

http://www.amerind.org/
https://tombstoneartgallery.com/home
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Gift Shop  
Now Showing!  
                
       

 

At the Endeavor Gallery for that special little one in 
your life. This adorable dragon and book set is the  
perfect gift for any adult too. 

 
Quote of the Month:  
“Great art picks up where nature ends.” – Marc Chagall 
 
 

                             
 
 

 
 
 

January/ February will be the 

“Painting for Personal 

Development” Class at Benson 

Cochise College 

 

Attention 

April - May Benson Campus 

Cochise College featured artist 

could be you and fellow horse 

lovers 

We will be displaying hanging Art 

Including photos, of horses. You 

have time to get your work ready. 

You must be a San Pedro River Arts 

Council member at the time of the 

hanging. 

 



Artists at Cochise College Benson 
                                     November and December  
Brenda Peo will be displaying of her whimsical paintings for the 
months of November and December.  You can view her beautiful 
Artwork during regular college hours Monday through Friday. 
 
There will be a raffle. You can purchase tickets at the Endeavor Art 
Gallery. 

   
 “ Raffle Wall”    By Brenda Peo 
                                                                                                                                 
Newsletter staff welcomes any writing contributions on art subjects or events.   If you would like to 
submit a quote or article, please send it to endeavorartgallery@gmail.com.  
 

                                           
                                                        
 

                          

San Pedro River Arts Council’s mission is to foster the growth and development of new and experienced artists. We 

support youth art education and work with other organizations in the County. 

Endeavor Gallery is a non-juried gallery that displays members original works of art. 

 

mailto:endeavorartgallery@gmail.com

